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Subject: PIR 721-24 Pintado
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 at 5:50:57 PM Eastern Standard Time
From: Public Records
To: AO Records
ADachments: TX-GOV-24-2499.pdf

EXTERNAL SENDER

January 8, 2025
 
Ms. Mariuxi Pintado
American Oversight
records@americanoversight.org
VIA EMAIL ONLY
 
RE:      OOG PIR #     721-24
 
Dear Ms. Pintado:
 
This email is in response to your public information request to the Office of the Governor (“OOG”),
received by the OOG on December 17, 2024. A copy of your request follows this email.
 
The OOG has reviewed its files and has no information responsive to your request.
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at publicrecords@gov.texas.gov.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Kieran Hillis
Public Information Coordinator
Assistant General Counsel
Office of Governor Greg Abbott
 
From: AO Records <records@americanoversight.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 4:43 PM
To: Public Records <publicrecords@gov.texas.gov>
Subject: 721-24 Pintado - Request for InformaYon
 

[EXTERNAL SENDER] - Do not click on links or open attachments in unexpected messages.I 
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Dear Public Information Officer,
 
Please see attached a request for records under the Texas public records laws.
 
Best,
--
Mariuxi Pintado | (she/her)
Senior Paralegal | American Oversight
records@americanoversight.org |
www.americanoversight.org | @weareoversight
 
Public Information Request: TX-GOV-24-2499
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